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UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

  

CIRCULAR TO STUDENTS ON 2023/2024 RESUMPTION 

On behalf of the Vice-Chancellor, I write to welcome staff and students back to campus and to 

wish our students success in the new session. 

As we welcome all students to campus on Monday, 10 June, 2024, students are to note the 

following: 

Returning Students:  

 Commencement of payment of fees and course registration for returning students is 

Monday 10 June 2024 

ALL Students (Fresh and Returning): 

 Closing date for payment of fees and course registration for fresh and returning students 

will be Sunday 04 August 2024 

 This will be followed by 2 weeks of late registration with penalty of N20,000.00 from 

Monday 05 August 2024 to Sunday 18 August 2024 (18 weeks after portal opens for 

fresh students and 10 weeks after portal opens for returning students) 

 There will be no re-opening of the portal for fee payment or course registration after 

closure as directed by Senate. 

 Students who do not register appropriately will not be allowed to write examinations 

The above is for information and strict compliance please. 

Thank you. 

  

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar 



 


